
 

March 26, 2025 

 

Dear Superintendent:   

  

Thank you for submitting the Graham Elementary and Middle School Reading Achievement 

Plan Progress Report. Upon review, the Department of Education and Workforce sees 

progress and appreciates your time and commitment in implementing the comprehensive 

literacy plan.   

  

Below, the Department’s literacy team has provided feedback and resources in response to 

the information provided in the Reading Achievement Plan Progress Report:  

  

• We appreciate your school’s introspective response about the progress your school 

has made and the revisions to the goals based on data analysis.   

• Regional Data Leads | Ohio Department of Education and Workforce offer technical 

assistance to school administrators and teachers and might be an option for your 

school to work with staff and/or analyze at a district level for measurement purposes.  

• Go to https://reportcard.education.ohio.gov/ and select the three lines in the upper 

right corner, then select either Download Data or Advanced Reports from the drop-

down box.   

o Download Data - Summary tables  

o Advanced Reports Portal – Most reports are interactive via dropdown lists, radio 

buttons or check boxes.  

o Secure Data Center (SDC) – available only to district and school users who have 

access. After the data has been submitted to EMIS, this can be found under OHID in 

the Report Portal app under ‘Secure Data Center’, then ‘Test Results’.  

If you have any questions about the feedback and resources provided, please contact 

ReadingPlans@education.ohio.gov. Thank you for all of your efforts to increase literacy 

achievement for your students.   

  

Sincerely,  

Melissa Weber-Mayrer, Ph.D.  

Chief of Literacy Achievement and Academic Success  
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